
 

 

 

                                    

4th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 We have made an excellent start to the final term of this academic year which, as always, is 

packed with exciting learning and events.  

 Our value for this half-term is ‘Wisdom’. Christians believe that true wisdom comes from God. 

As a believer grows in faith so wisdom will increase. In the Bible wisdom is seen both as a gift from 

God and a characteristic of God. In his parables Jesus taught that placing trust in God and recog-

nising what is of value in life brings fulfilment. Please take some time to study the Home School 

Value resource attached with this newsletter. It includes fun activities for your family to do to-

gether alongside topics to stimulate discussion and reflection. You will need to use discretion when 

deciding which parts of each issue of Home School Values are most appropriate to the age of your 

child. Please also remember that you are warmly welcomed to attend our whole school Collective 

Worship on Monday mornings (10:20am – 10:40am) to learn more about our values education and to 

see it in action. Please just inform the School Office and let them know you would like to join us. 

 Wishing you a relaxing Bank Holiday weekend. 

                                                                 Heidi Otranen 

                                                                  Headteacher 

 

Then Mother Su performed a baptism on the class dinosaur Twinkle Triceratops and the 

class also acted out a wedding ceremony. Finally the class taught Mother Su some of their 

favourite songs. 

Nursery children 

had a lovely visit to 

All Saints Church 

with Mother Su this 

Wednesday.  First 

of all the children 

explored the build-

ing, looking for 

some naughty 

woolly mice who 

had hidden palm 

crosses.  



 

Budding Artists from Year 6 
Year 6 children re-

cently participated in an 

exciting art competition 

organised by the Rotary 

Club. The children were 

given the theme 

‘farming’ and were  

challenged to create a 

piece of artwork of 

their chosen medium  

inspired by this.  

Ten pieces of art work were then chosen for an exhibition held this Mon-

day, 30th April, at Bishop’s Stortford College, showcasing children’s work 

from all the participating schools. As well as an overall winner for the com-

petition, each participating school had a class winner. All Saints class win-

ner was Dylan. Special credits were also received by Isabel and Anya for 

their drawings. The children really enjoyed the competition and the chance 

to see other schools’ artwork (as well as a lovely buffet of sandwiches, 

crisps and drinks). Well done to all the children taking part and special 

thanks to Mrs Holland, our Art and Design Subject Leader, for co-

ordinating this event, as well as Mr Sanders.  



 
 

MIDDAY SUPERVISORY ASSISTANT VACANCY 
 

We require a Midday Supervisory Assistant to join our experienced 
and hardworking team, as soon as possible.  
 

You will be working with well-behaved children and a friendly MSA 
team to supervise children in the dining hall and during outside play.  

 

You will work every lunchtime, from 12pm to 1.15pm, term-time  
only. You will be paid on the HB scale (£16,394) pro-rata.  
 

Applications can be either submitted online through ‘Teach in Herts’ 
website or by hand to the School Office. Please contact the School 
Office (tel. 01279 836006) if you require any further information. 
The School Office will also have application packs available to you, if 
you do not want to apply online. 
 

Applications close Thursday, 10th May with interviews taking place 
soon after. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
All Saints is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure. 



 

Date Event 

 Wed 9th May  Ascension Day Service at All Saints school—9:30am (all welcome) 

 Thurs 10th May  Year 3 trip to Hatfield Forest 

Week beginning 

Mon 14th May 

Year 6 SATs week begins (Monday to Thursday) 

Year 5 residential journey to Isle of Wight (Monday to Friday) 

 Mon 21st May  Year 4 trip to Hindu temple 

 Wed 23rd May  Year 1 trip to Linton Zoo 

 Thurs 24th May  Nursery and Reception trip to Boydell’s Farm 

 Fri 25th May  Year 6 Crucial Crew event 

Year 5 Class Assembly at 2:45pm 

Mon 28th May—Fri 1st June May half-term holiday 

 Thurs 7th June  Whole school RE Day  

Fri 8th June INSET Day (school closed for pupils) 

Week beginning 

Mon 11th June 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check week 

 Wed 13th June  Non-uniform day in exchange of items for the summer fayre 

Tues 19th June EYFS (Reception & Nursery) Sports Day at 9:30am  

(reserve date 26/06/18) 

Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) Sports Day at 1:30pm (reserve date 26/06/18) 

 Wed 20th June  Non-uniform day in exchange of items for the summer fayre 

Thurs 21st June Key Stage 2 Sports Day at 1:15pm (reserve date 28/06/18) 

Fri 22nd June Year 1 Class Assembly at 2:45pm 

 Sat 23rd June  PTA Summer Fayre, 12-3pm 

Thurs 5th July Summer Open Evening, 5-6:30pm 

Mon 9th July Year 5 & 6 Show Dress Rehearsal at 10am 

Tues 10th July Year 5 & 6 Show Afternoon Performance at 2pm 

Wed 11th July Year 5 & 6 Show Evening Performance at 6:30pm 

Thurs 12th July ‘Move Up Morning’ & Year 6 children visiting secondary schools 

Fri 13th July Annual School Reports are sent home 

Thurs 19th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly at 2pm 

Fri 20th July Last day of the summer term—school finishes at 1:15pm 

 Denotes a new entry 

Please note more dates will be added accordingly. 


